
Parish Nature Warden Scheme. (PNWS) 

February 2022, Monthly report. 

Number of bags of litter picked 2 bin bags 

Including agriplastic wrap   

 
Number of home / land owners discussed PNWS face 
to face 

14 

Communications / actions 

 Attended Devon Local Nature Partnership Naturally Healthy Forum. There are grants of up 

to £200 available if we would like to do a Naturally Healthy May event. 

 Put up post on Facebook doing final shout out for trees and also to request residents log 

their tree on the QGC map. There does seem some error where logging has disappeared. 

 Continued delivering trees. 

QUEEN’S GREEN CANOPY. 

 IN TOTAL 61 (inc hall and church) OF THE 70 TREES have been planted. 

 5 Trees have been planted at Cutteridge Wood  

 We seem to have a few extras from Perrie  Hale so there are still enough to plant a further 

5 at Cutteridge Wood… To contact Mrs Knee re Mrs Bevan commemorative planting  

ACTIONS  

To finalise Cutteridge Wood planting.  

To discuss minutiae of community commemorative planting event at the Hall > Church. 

? Naturally Healthy May event 

Ask Clerk for update regarding donation  

To arrange a community activity eg Bioblitz / Removal of laurel in Chalk’s Corner 

In light of NERC obligations, would it be useful to create a loose standard paragraph to respond to 

planning applications how the development can enhance local biodiversity. 

 



Monitoring projects: 

Continued surveying 4 stream points for Westcountry Rivers Trust CSI including Phosphate testing, 
turbidity, temperature and dissolved solids. 

Reported 1 dead hedgehog on road. 11.02.22  

MONTHLY NATURE PHOTO LOG 

      

           Scarlet elf cup                                        Snowdrops                                  Early primroses seen 7/2     
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